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NM 88/Abilene Avenue Pavement Project  
To Begin in Portales 

 
 
Portales - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) and Constructors, Inc. will 
begin a pavement rehabilitation and construction project on Tuesday, July 8th on Abilene Avenue 
between First and Second Street in Portales.  Abilene Avenue will be closed between First and 
Second Streets through the week of July 14th.  
 
Work will also begin on NM 88 from Abilene Avenue to Kilgore Street. Drivers can expect lane 
closures and some limited access in this area through August.  The Department asks that motorists 
please use caution and obey posted speed limits in construction zones. 

 
For up-to-date information on construction projects in New Mexico, visit the NMDOT road advisory 
website at www.nmroads.com or call the Department’s Road Condition Hotline at 511.   
 
Constructions Inc. also will have updated information on this Facebook page: 
www.facebook.com/ciconstructors.   

 
                            

### 
 

 
Anyone with questions or comments regarding this project may contact Pat Garcia, Project Manager 
for the New Mexico Department of Transportation, at (575) 356-0047 or John Guldemann, Project 
Manager for Constructors, Inc. at (575) 885-8838. 
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